
Welcome to 6th Grade! 

We hope that you had a fantastic summer and that you were able to enjoy your 
family time together. The 6th grade team is looking forward to having you this year. 
Our supply budget will look different than it has in the past and it does not support 
all the activities we have planned. Therefore, we are suggesting voluntary supplies 
that your child can utilize throughout the year. Please look over this supply list to 
ensure your student is prepared for the upcoming school year. 

Recommended classroom supplies: 

• Six (6) Single Subject spiral bound notebooks (for interactive notebook use in 
each subject) 

• Glue sticks 
• Scissors 
• Highlighters (multiple colors) 
• Ruler 
• # 2 pencils/mechanical pencils with lead 
• Colored pencils 
• Personal whiteboard 
• Dry Erase Markers 
• Headphones 
• Hand sanitizer 
• Graph paper 
• Packets of Kleenex 
• Correcting pens (not black) 
• Inexpensive calculators (able to do basic functions/operations) 

 
We thank you in advance for your support.  Your donations allow us to provide your 
child with additional experiences which will enhance their education.  Should you 
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Respectfully yours, 

The 6th Grade Team 

Megan Sutton, Kaley Reynolds, Jennifer Smith, & Taylor Greenberg 


